October 18, 2022

MEETING OPENED:
The East Fishkill Board of Fire Commissioners held their Public Hearing for the 2023 budget at
district headquarters. Chairman Shultis called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M.

MEMBERS PRESENT:
Those members present were: Chairman McNamara, Vice-Chairman Shultis, Commissioner
Ehrhart, Commissioner Dixon and Commissioner Jodlowski.

All motions were unanimous, unless otherwise stated.

On a motion by Commissioner McNamara and seconded by Commissioner Dixon, the Public
Hearing was opened. Motion carried.

Secretary Beyer stated the budget is within the 2% tax cap. Chairman Shultis asked if there were any
questions.

John Paraskeva had questions on the LOSAP amounts and the reserve amounts. Ben Howell had questions
on several budget lines including Personnel, Pagers, and Replacement Equipment.

No one else was present.

On a motion by Vice-Chairman Shultis and seconded by Commissioner Jodlowski, the Public
Hearing was closed. Motion carried.

ADJOURNMENT:
Motion to adjourn was made at 7:33 PM by Commissioner McNamara and seconded by
Commissioner Dixon.

Respectfully Submitted,

Julie J. Beyer
Secretary/Treasurer



